
Bicycle Refurbishment Chair: 


The Parents’ Club partners with students from the Stanford Bicycle Project, Stanford’s 
Sustainability Manager, the Campus Bike Shop, and the Stanford Department of Public Safety to 
refurbish bikes to give to students with highest need. 


The Parents’ Club collects bikes in need of minor repair and provides volunteers to work 
alongside students from the Stanford Bicycle Project to refurbish the bikes. The refurbished 
bikes are distributed to students according to a waitlist maintained by the Stanford Bicycle 
Project. 


In June, the club spreads the word to families that no-longer needed bikes can be donated via the 
University’s Give & Go collection effort. We also collect bikes throughout the year. Most 
Bicycle Refurbishment occurs in the fall and January. With student leaders from the Stanford 
Bicycle Project, the Chair will schedule 2-3 workdays (Saturdays) for parent volunteers and 
students to refurbish bikes together. The Chair will work with the President to recruit local 
volunteers via emails and the newsletter. The Chair will attend the workdays and help everything 
run smoothly. Afterward, the Chair emails a thank you to program partners and club volunteers. 


The VP of Student Support oversees this program and will assist or help trouble-shoot along the 
way as needed. After the bulk of the work is done in January, the Chair prepares an Event Report 
with a recap and notes for next year and submits it to the VP of Student Support. 



